
 

Allan T. Thoms 
Vice President 
Public Policy & External Affairs 
  
 

September 3, 2003 

 
WA0101RA 
1800 41st Street  
P.O. Box 1003 
Everett, WA  98201 
 
Phone 425 261-5460 
Fax 425 261-5262 

Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Subject: WUTC DOCKET UT-020406 – VERIZON RESPONSE TO STAFF’S PETITION 

FOR RECONSIDERATION 
 
Enclosed for filing please find an original and fourteen (14) copies of Verizon’s Response to 
Staff’s Petition for Reconsideration in the above-referenced matter.    
 
Please contact Judy Endejan on 206/340-9694 if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Allan T. Thoms 
Vice President 
Public Policy & External Affairs 
 
ATT:kad 
Enclosures 
 
c:  Service List 
    Judy Endejan 
    Joan Gage 


